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Mr. J. P. O'Reilly, Director Docket No. 50-302
Office of Inspection 6 Enforcement License No. DPR-72
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Co= mission Ref: RII: GTG
101 Marietta St., Suite 3100 50-302/79-07
Atlanta, CA 30303

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

We offer the following responses to the apparent Items of Non-
compliance in the referenced Inspection Report.

NOTICE OF VIOLATION

As required by Technical Specification 6.8.1.e, concerning im-
plementation of EM Procedure EM-100 as specified in Section 4.3.1.1.f,
there should be a portal monitor at the guardhouse (Emergency
Assembly Center).

Contrary to the above, on January 22 and 24, 1979, the portal monitor
failed to properly operate.

Response: Upon notification of the two cited instances, the portal
monitor at the guardhouse was checked for operability and appeared to
function properly. This instrument was checked on a subsequent in-

spection and the inspector did not detect any malfunction of the moni-
tor. We feel no further corrective action is necessary; however, in

order to avoid any future noncompliance of this type, the requirement
for a portal monitor at the guardhouse will be deleted from the Emergency
Plan EM-100. Chem / Rad technicians, properly trained, will be utilized to
clear evacuated personnel prior to their release from the plant site.
All procedural changes will be implemented prior to 1 May 1979.

Should there be further questions, please contact us.

Very truly yours,

hh kFLORIDA POWER CORPORATION
- b

Agt D . < & 6d
Nuclear Plant Manager W. P. Stewart

Director, Power Production
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